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Hello Fellow Past and Present Sno-Drifters Members, 
Welcome, to another year of snowmobiling! Beginning this year our club is in a great position; we have 34.2 miles of funded trail with annual potential grant funding of $10,260.  Much of this funding is because of you!  Every hour that a member spends volunteering we can claim $8 -because of this we will be giving back to all of you who support the club.  Our membership will now be going to $25 per membership and the funds will be used to benefit the volunteers. We will be doing a catered meal for our holiday party for the first time this year! Details for our holiday party are to be determined at our September meeting.
This year we need to decide on a direction for the club. Being a non-profit, we are only allowed to maintain minimal funds for expenses unless we are saving for something.  The Executive Committee has decided there are three options that we can move towards; upgrading to a new groomer, purchasing a tractor that can be used for trail prep work/grooming, and building a clubhouse/groomer barn.  We understand that these options are expensive and would be major steps for us, but because of all of you these improvements are very achievable. 
We did an outstanding job fundraising last year even with the limitations due to Covid-19.  We sold our cash raffle tickets in the shortest time since we began the raffle.  We even started a meat raffle series with our first year being a success.  We raffled off various types of meat, gift cards, drink chips, and two flat screen TV’s.  This year we will be continuing the meat raffles and hope to be as successful, if not more.  You can find the dates by checking the enclosed schedule.  We will be bringing back the bowling fundraiser with a few changes such as changing the date to October in 2022 so we can enjoy the snow.  We could use and would appreciate everyone’s help with fundraising to help make this year a success.
Thank you all for your continuous support of the Marshall Sno-Drifter’s club over the past few years.  We would not be where we are at without all of you! I look forward to seeing you all at the club meetings and various planned events. Here’s to another successful year! Ride safe and enjoy the snow wherever it happens to fall. 	
Sincerely,
Addison Peck
Marshall Sno-Drifters President
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